" Give thanks to the
Lord, his love is

everlasting”
- Psalm 107

Register for Public Mass Here!

Nothing ordinary about this parish!

Happy Father's Day!

Dear Sisters and Brothers In Christ,

This weekend we will hear Jesus calm stormy seas and also calm the hearts of
his fearful disciples. But this weekend’s second reading from St. Paul to the
Corinthians deserves a closer look. St. Paul is calling us all to die to our old ways
and embrace a new way of life centered on the other, not ourselves. This is what
Jesus did for us by dying on the cross. And this is what Jesus calls us to do in our
daily lives. “So, whoever is in Christ is a new creation: the old things have passed
away; behold, new things have come.” May we live these words in our families, in
our workplaces, and in our neighborhoods, and by our example may we help
Jesus to transform a broken world into the kingdom of God.”

Peace...
Dcn. Dennis Kelly
Pastoral Coordinator

View all of Deacon Dennis homilies byclicking here

Sunday Online Mass


https://signup.com/go/ssDEWds
http://deacondennis.com

Schedule

Mass will be hosted LIVE at 10:30 AM
online via Facebook *

* As an alternative to Facebook, you NOW can
also attend Mass by joining the Hospitality Zoom meeting here. Join at 10:30 AM
for Mass and then enjoy Hospitality immediately following Mass!

Or find the Mass via YouTube
(Masses posted within 24 hrs.)

Sunday Readings:
(You can also access them_here)
First Reading Job 38:1 8-11; Psalm 107; Second Reading 2 Cor 5:14-17; Gospel Mark 4:35-41

Thanks to all the parishioners (over 100!) who were able to attend the Parish Planning
Meeting this past Sunday to hear what the Advocates have learned and vision a way

forward. We are inviting everyone to review the Archdiocese's "Parish Toolkit," annotated with
corrections and comments by the Advocates. Go to the Connection Board to comment on or
participate in the discussion of this Toolkit document. Comments/Feedback are due by the
end of today, Friday, June 18th.

Toolkit with annotation link:

https://breastplate.wixsite.com/stpatrickseattle/forum/archdiocese-strategic-planning

For those who were unable to join us on Zoom last Sunday, here is a link to the recording.
Please cut-and-paste the password for best results.

Meeting Recording link:

https://us02web.zoom.us/rec/share/hHHZ5YJTnBOH-
i_pC9qlqQaCo0Ii6rda1g_dl0oYiAkNtYBLxS5bHjo2WIr4dRsaQu9Y.YRxbKtVN1tUi4W3c

Password: 6¢*V3h9w

If you encounter any problems viewing this, please contact Sandi Dennison
(sandiandbrian@msn.com) who can help you with using the technology.



https://www.facebook.com/groups/stpatrickseattle/
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?t=vgd4bsbbb.0.0.jdnn6aeab.0&id=preview&r=3&p=https%3A%2F%2Fzoom.us%2Fj%2F705430952%3Fpwd%3DMnFCa29Zc2hzblFVYVNtaW9neCs4QT09
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCf1_E8IU4SbS3PKdWt5UddQ/videos
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/readings/062021.cfm
https://breastplate.wixsite.com/stpatrickseattle/forum/archdiocese-strategic-planning

We have a special blessing now for all fathers, grandfathers, godfathers, and all people with
fathering roles. Please pray for them:

God our Father,
in your wisdom and love, you made all things.
Bless these men,
that they may be strengthened as Christian fathers.
Let the example of their faith and love shine forth.
Grant that we, their sons and daughters,
may honor them always
with a spirit of profound respect.
Grant this through Christ our Lord.
Amenl!

We have received reports of email impersonation scams that appear to be sent from Fr.
Bryan. The bad actors are able to achieve seemingly realistic emails through the use of email
spoofing. This is a scam. Please do not respond to this email or offer any assistance. Simply
delete the email.

All St. Patrick parish emails will come from our official email accounts, which have our parish
name in the title, and not personal Gmail, Hotmail accounts, etc. If in doubt, please contact a
member of staff.

“Juneteenth is the oldest nationally celebrated commemoration of the
ending of slavery in the United States. Dating back to 1865, it was on
June 19th that the Union soldiers, led by Major General Gordon
Granger, landed at Galveston, Texas with news that the war had ended
and that the enslaved were now free. Note that this was two and a half
years after President Lincoln’s Emancipation Proclamation - which had become official
January 1, 1863... The reactions to this profound news ranged from pure shock to immediate
jubilation... The celebration of June 19th was coined 'Juneteenth' and grew with more
participation from descendants. The Juneteenth celebration was a time for reassuring each

other, for praying, and for gathering remaining family members... Juneteenth almost always
focused on education and self-improvement. Thus, often guest speakers are brought in and
the elders are called upon to recount the events of the past.” Source: from Juneteenth.com

Northwest African American Museum (NAAM) has planned a full week of exciting virtual
Juneteenth events. You can access the full event list here.

There will be no movie night next week, but we look forward to


http://www.juneteenth.com
https://www.naamnw.org/events/juneteenth

gathering and viewing the movie “Rebel Hearts” the following REBEL ‘ HEARTS
Wednesday, June 30 at 7 PM as it should be available on Discovery+
(https://www.rebelheartsfilm.com). More information to come.

discovery+

STREAMING GLOBALLY JUNE 27

IN SELECT THEATERS JUNE 25

For anyone who missed this week's moving “Building a Bridge”, it is
currently available only via the Tribeca Film Festival (https:/tribecafilm.com/films/building-a-

bridge-2021) for $15.

Each year, the U.S. Conference of Catholic Bishops (USCCB) observes Religious Freedom
Week. Religious Freedom Week will be observed this year from June 22 to June 29 and the
theme chosen is Solidarity in Freedom. “Solidarity means much more than engaging in
sporadic acts of generosity. It means thinking and acting in terms of community” (Fratelli tutti,
116). Religious freedom allows the Church, and all religious communities, to live out their faith
in public and to serve the good of all.

The USCCB has prepared resources to “Pray — Reflect — Act” which may be found

at: www.usccb.org/ReligiousFreedomWeek. Through prayer, education, and public action
during Religious Freedom Week, the USCCB hopes to promote the essential right of religious
freedom for Catholics and for those of all faiths. Connect with the USCCB Committee for
Religious Liberty. Text FREEDOM to 84576 and sign up for First Freedom News, the USCCB
Committee for Religious Liberty’s monthly newsletter.

1A reminder that another virtual game night takes place
this Saturday, June 19th from 4 PM to 6 PM. Playing
cards venue: crazy 8’s or something similar. Ellen
Carpentier will stand by to interpret communication
between Deaf and non-deaf participants. Connect by
Zoom: https://lus02web.zoom.us/j/4426861398. Once you have joined, we will provide
another link to open the game in a second window. Looking forward to seeing you on
Saturday!

Also, note that the first Saturday of the month is over the July 4th weekend, our next BINGO
game night will be shifted to the second Saturday, July 10th with more specific information at
a later time.

On Sunday, June 27th Fr. Lyle Konen, C.Ss.R. will be celebrating his 60th
Anniversary of Ordination and his 90th birthday at 11 AM at Sacred Heart
Catholic Parish. Happy Birthday and congratulations on both these
impressive milestones.



https://www.rebelheartsfilm.com
https://tribecafilm.com/films/building-a-bridge-2021
http://www.usccb.org/ReligiousFreedomWeek
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/4426861398

Continuing Engagement Opportunities

We encourage you to attend Sunday hospitality immediately after St. Patrick Mass at 10:30
AM. Hospitality will be hosted by Betsey Beckman and Sandi Tennyson via ZOOM (Click
HERE for link) around 11:30 AM.

Join Fr. Hersey for Coffee and Conversation on Wednesday mornings at 9:30 AM.

Dr. David and Ruth Ard host a weekly scripture study group, Breaking Open The Word on
Wednesday afternoons at 4 PM.

Alternatively, join a virtual small Women's group, Encountering God, which gathers online
on Thursdays at 11 AM. This is a sixty-minute women's reflection group led by Lisa Dennison
and Deanna Tighe.

Join our Thursday Evening Carbon Footprint Discussion Group at 7 PM via Zoom.

There is an opportunity to join Games Night on the 1st and 3rd Saturday 4 PM - 6 PM each
month. The first event in July will occur on July 10th due to the holiday weekend.

Please email Deanna Tighe if you have questions about these events or ideas on other ways
you would like to engage.

Visit our website Donate Online

00



https://zoom.us/j/705430952?pwd=MnFCa29Zc2hzblFVYVNtaW9neCs4QT09#success
https://zoom.us/j/704809413?pwd=SW56N0t6NnI3RCtBcE80TjRZbTJ5QT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/316703912?pwd=dlZPY3FNenlEVXpJUUxYNGM1MzBKQT09#success
https://zoom.us/j/316703912?pwd=dlZPY3FNenlEVXpJUUxYNGM1MzBKQT09#success
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/75884099873
http://dtighe@christourhopeseattle.org
https://www.stpatrickseattle.org/
https://www.stpatrickseattle.org/63
https://www.facebook.com/groups/stpatrickseattle
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCf1_E8IU4SbS3PKdWt5UddQ/videos

